Filey & District



Newsletter December 2022

lf



If you happen to be passing the Filey Library this excellent christmas tree display created by our handicrafts group is well worth a visit. Most decorations have been made with the use of recycled materials ie wool and paper etc. showing their expertise in knitting and origami.

Advance Notice:

have great pleasure of announcing that there is the possibility of a trip being organised for 1st June next year. The plans are to visit Tythe Farm Gardens and will include afternoon tea plus a stop off in Driffield. Watch this space for more details nearer the date

Thanks to the Filey Bay Today publication for including our christmas wishes. If you are not familiar with this local publication, it is full of useful local information.

Finally, don't forget that this month's <u>members only</u> meeting on 15th is the festive one with nibbles and entertainment by Tim Tubbs . you need information displayed through the newsletter.

Contact editor.howard@gmail.com